
 
April 29, 2021 

 
 

Chairwoman Rosa L. DeLauro 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Making Computer Science STICK. The entity to receive funding for 
this project is North Carolina State University located at 1A Holladay Hall, 20 Watauga Club 
Dr., Raleigh, NC 27605.  The funding would be used to create a professional development 
program to bring about systemic change for teachers to individualize implementation of 
computer science in elementary schools. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any 
financial interest in this project. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
Deborah K. Ross 
Member of Congress 
 


